Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region VI - Western Visayas
DIVISION OF AKLAN
Kalibo, Aklan

October 23, 2018

To:  Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Principals/Head Teacher In-Charge of the Diskrict
Senior/Education Program Specialists
Accountant Il

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

Please be informed that the Quarterly Division Monitoring, Evaluation and
Adjustment (DMEA) is scheduled on Tuesday, November 6, 2018, 8:00 o' clock in
the morning at Arthur S. Juada Hall, Division Office, Kalibo, Aklan.

in view of this, early submission of Quarterly Accomplishment Report is
needed. Please send the data on or before October 29, 2018 ¢/o Mrs. Milgie C.
Villareal, Pianning Officer Hl at email address milgie.villareal@deped.gov.ph.

For your information and compliance.

Very truly yours,

- Z »
smvm‘:jc:ocmvo, JY., Ed.D., CESO VI

Schools Division Superintendent &l
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“May Ratawhayan ag kaliapayan sa among mga escuelafian.”




